S.16 Application No. A/NE-LYT/846

Proposed Temporary Warehouse (excluding Dangerous Goods Godown) with
Ancillary Office and Associated Filling of Land for a Period of 3 Years in
“Agriculture” Zone, Lot 386 RP in D.D. 85, Fanling, New Territories

Comments from Fire Services Department
(Contact Person: Mr. LI Chi Fung, Tel: 2733 5844)
OB R REERIRE
1.  In consideration of the design/nature of the proposal. Fire Service Installations
(FSIs) are anticipated to be required. Therefore. the applicant is advised to submit
relevant layout plans incorporated with the proposed FSIs to Fire Services
Department for approval. In addition, the applicant should also be advised on the
following points:
EMRERRAMNTEMGREEHMREEEEZ
(a) The layout plans should be drawn to scale and depicted with dimensions and
nature of occupancy: and

(b) The location of where the proposed FSIs to be installed should be clearly
marked on the layout plans.

2. However. the applicant is reminded that if the proposed structures are required to
comply with the Buildings Ordinance (Cap. 123). detailed fire service requirements
will be formulated upon receipt of formal submission of general building plans.
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